
EXHIBIT “C” 

Line-by-Linemield-by-Field Justification 

Line(s)/Field(s) 

Response to Request # 2 

Confidential in its entirety. 
[Pages 48-2401 

Response to Request # 3 

Page 242, Lines 1-2. 

Page 243, Lines 1-3. 

Page 244, Lines 1-3. 

Page 246, Lines 1-22, Columns A-B. 

Page 247, Lines 1-34, Columns A-B. 

Page 248, Lines 1-10, Columns A-B. 

Page 249, Lines 1-22, Columns A-B. 

Page 250, Lines 1-2. 

Page 251, Lines 1-2. 

Response to Request # 4 

Confidential in its entirety. 
[Pages 253-3611 

Justification 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 



Response to Request # 5 

Confidential in its entirety. 
[Pages 363-4031 

Response to Request # 9 

Pages 411-412, Columns A-E. 

Response to Request # 10 

Page 414, Line 1. 

Page 415, Line 1. 

Page 416, Line 1. 

Page 417, Line 1. 

Page 418, Lines 1-4. 

Page 419, Line 1. 

Page 422, Lines 1-9. 

Page 423, Lines 1-15. 

Page 424, Lines 1-10, 

Page 425, Lines 1-10, 

Page 426, Lines 1-6. 

Page 427, Lines 1-7. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 



Response to Request # 17 

Page 460, Line 1. 

Page 461, Lines 1-8. 

Page 462, Line 1. 

Page 463, Lines 1-8. 

Page 464, Line 1. 

Page 465, Lines 1-8. 

Page 466, Line 1. 

Page 467, Lines 1-3. 

Page 468, Line 1. 

Page 469, Lines 1-8. 

Page 470, Line 1. 

Page 471, Lines 1-8. 

Page 472, Lines 1-5. 

Page 473, Lines 1-3. 

Page 474, Line 1. 

Page 475, Lines 1-8. 

Page 476, Line 1. 

Page 477, Lines 1-2. 

Page 479, Lines 1-3. 

Page 481, Lines 1-2. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 



Response to Request # 18 

Confidential in its entirety. 
[Page 4831 

Response to Request # 19 

Pages 485-502. 

Page 52 1. 

Pages 548-549. 

Pages 567-573. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 

This information is entitled to confidential 
classification pursuant to §366.093(3) (d) 
and (e), Florida Statutes. The basis for 
this information being designated as 
confidential is more fully set forth in 
paragraph 1. 


